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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
March 29, 2022 
 
SWEARING-IN CEREMONY FOR NEW CITY COMMISSIONERS TO BE HELD ON 
FRIDAY, APRIL 1, 2022 
 
CLOVIS, NM – The City of Clovis will hold a swearing-in ceremony for the newly 
elected commissioners at 9:00a.m., Friday, April 1, 2022, in the City Hall Assembly 
Room, located at 321 N. Connelly Street. A quorum of commissioners may be present. 
 
The public is invited to attend the ceremony but may also view the proceedings via Facebook 
Live at City of Clovis, NM (City Government) or www.facebook.com/cityofclovis.  

 
Should you have any questions, please contact the City Manager’s Office at (575) 769-7828. 
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